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January 4, 2024 

 

Dear Baylis Families, 

 

Happy New Year! With the winter months upon us, there may be instances where the 

district may call for a remote learning day similar to what occurred at Syosset High 

School this past Monday.  We are taking a proactive step to ensure that all students will 

have access to a district device to use at home in such an instance. Therefore, all students 

will be going home with a Chromebook and charger tomorrow.  

 

All students are responsible for bringing their fully charged Chromebook to and from 

school each day. Chargers are to remain at home. For students in grades K & 1, teachers 

will communicate with parents when it is necessary to bring the fully charged 

Chromebook to school. In an instance of remote learning, your child’s teacher will 

communicate the daily schedule and assignments through Google Classroom by 9:00 am.  

 

The district is highly recommending that students use our Chromebook as they are 

unable to offer more comprehensive technical support for issues that may arise from 

personal devices. In case you encounter technical difficulties on a remote learning day 

with the district Chromebook, please email Ms. Jessica Febraro @ 

jfebraro@syossetschools.org or Ms. Kim Crandall @ kcrandall@syossetschools.org for 

assistance. 

 

Please send into school tomorrow your child’s cushioned Chromebook carrying case. 

This will protect it as the Chromebook is carried back and forth to school.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.  
 

Sincerely, 

 
Clara Y. Kang 

Principal 

Dr. Theresa Curry 
Deputy Superintendent of Schools 
364-5656 
 

Clara Y. Kang 
Principal 
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